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Dear Committee Secretary

Having reviewed the transcript of the evidence for the Inquiry into the independence of regulatory
decisions made by the APVMA hearing in Canberra on 20 November 2018, I would like to make
the following correction.

I wish to advise the committee that on page 10, I mistakenly responded ‘correct’ to the question by
Senator O’Sullivan.

Senator O’Sullivan: But, if my understanding of the evidence at estimates is correct, you wouldn’t
have been in the process at the time the fired occurred.
Ms Gaglia: Correct

I would like to clarify my response that the request for information by JLL Corporate Solutions was
released on 15 September 2016 and closed on 7 October 2016.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide clarification on the above point.

Yours sincerelv

7 Julie Gaglia
Assistant Secretary
- Agvet Chemicals Branch
Department of Agriculture and Water Resources

4 December 2018
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